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Wednesday,

August 23,
5:30-7:30 PM

We look forward to seeing you at Lane's back-
to-school social in Brentwood Park! Come and
Brentwood meet your teachers, administrators, and
Park community partners. Barbecue dinner
(including vegetarian options) and music
6550 SE provided! Seating is limited - so bring your
60th Ave personal lawn chair and/or picnic blanket.
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